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Welcome: 

It is a pleasure to welcome you this morning!   Thank you for 

choosing to spend Sunday morning with us.   In your bulletin 

you will find a Connect Card.  For those who are visiting with us, 

we would be honoured if you would complete a Connect Card 

to let us know that you were here.  For those who consider 

NGCC their home Church, the Connect Card can be used to 

request information, submit a prayer request or connect with 

the pastoral or administrative staff.  Completed Connect Cards 

can be placed in the offering plate. 

Visitor bibles can be found at the table at the back of the 

sanctuary.  Kindly return them to the table when the service is 

over.  If you do not have a Bible and want one, please contact 

the Church office.   

Children’s Ministry Directions 

We offer supervised nursery care for children aged 0-4 (not in 

school) and a  children’s ministry for school aged children from 

4-12.  Both groups meet on the lower level.  

Children are dismissed to their program, midway through the 

service, after the children’s moment.  Parents of younger 

children are invited to accompany their children to their class to 

sign them in. 

The service is audio is broadcast into the foyer and that area is 

available for kids and little ones who need more room to move.  

Parents are asked to stay with their kids in the foyer as it is not 

supervised. 

Today: 

Sermon: Who Is Your Judge? 

Scripture:  Luke 6:37-49 (Page 729) 



Connect This Week:  

Tuesday:  Prayer 11AM in the Sanctuary.   Join us for a time of prayer.  

Prayer time is informal and you can come and go as needed, but 

generally wraps up by 12 PM.  If you have a prayer request you can fill in 

a Connect Card and put it in the prayer baskets at the front of the church 

or call the Church office at 613-258-4815 x 100 or email at 

office@ngccfm.ca. 

Wednesday: Prayer for Canada @ 7 PM   Join us in the Sanctuary  from 

7-8:30 PM to pray for Canada.   For more info please see Cathy Besharah.  

The team will be meeting weekly on Wednesday evenings for the 

summer.  Please check Facebook in there is a cancellation. 
 

For more info about our weekly activities and connection opportunities 

go to www.ngccfm.ca/small-groups 

Up & Coming Events and Information 

More information about our weekly and upcoming events is available 

on our monthly newsletter or on our website at www.ngccfm.ca 

Coming In Soon—Kingdom Rock Kids Camp 

Vacation Bible School is fast approaching and we would love your help!  

This year’s program will run 

from 8:45—4:00 PM, July 9-

13th for kids aged 4-12.  Our 

theme for this year is “Kingdom 

Rock—Where Kids Stand Strong 

for God”.  Whether you can 

give a day, or the whole week, 

we’d love to have you on the 

team.    We are looking for 

greeters/registration table 

volunteers, crew leaders to 

take students from station to station, lunch monitors and snack makers.  

For more information or to volunteer, please speak with Pastor Liz, you 

can email her at liz@ngccfm.ca or call/text her at 613-581-8058. 

Parents, you now can register your kids online at www.ngccfm.ca/kids-

camp. Or call the Church office at 613-258-4815 x 100.  



New Church Facebook Group 

This group has been created to make it easier for our church 

family to connect between Sundays, ask questions, engage in 

discussions, submit prayer requests, get information, talk to the 

Church staff and generally build community via Facebook. Wanna 

join?  Let Susi know so that she can make sure that you are 

added.   

The Canadian Council of Christian Charities Legal Defense Fund 

will mounting a legal challenge against the Government of 

Canada regarding the government’s ideological requirements for 

the Canada Summer Jobs (CSJ) program funding.    More 

information can be found at www.cccc.org/documents/

legal_defence_fund_update.pdf.  They are looking for assistance 

to fund the challenge.  Online donations can be made at 

www.cccc.org/sector_representation.  



Contact Us: 

Street/Mailing Address: 

2659 Concession Rd., P.O. Box 1685, Kemptville, ON      K0G 1J0 
(located between Kemptville Hospital and South  Branch  

      Elementary School)  

 

   Telephone:                         Fax: 
   613-258-4815                613-258-0434 
 

  E-mail Us: 

Rev. Thomas Eng (Lead Pastor)   Rev.  Liz  Stewart (Associate Pastor) 

pastor@ngccfm.ca   liz@ngccfm.ca 
 

Church Office—Susan Hoftyzer  Sam Wikinson (Summer Intern) 

office@ngccfm.ca   sam@ngccfm.ca 
 

Connect Online Via: our website at www.ngccfm.ca or visit iTunes or the 

Google Play store to download our free app. 

     www.facebook.com/ngccfm 

www.twitter.com/ngccfm 

 www.vimeo.com/ngccfm 

 North Grenville Community Church is a congregation of the Free Methodist 

Church in Canada.  More information about our denomination can be found 

at www.fmcic.ca. 

Our Mission:  

To be a loving and healthy community reaching 

others by knowing, loving and serving God. 

Our Vision: 

To live and love like Jesus (with Jesus) 

Office Hours: 

Tuesday—Friday 10 AM—4 PM 

Church Service:  

Sunday at 10:30 AM 


